
Ian Gee 

1530 George Booth Drive 

Buchanan NSW 2323 

Attention: Planning Services. 

I am writing in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612) as proposed by Daracon Group. 

I currently work for Daracon Group and have done so for the last 6.5 years. In this time I have at Martins Creek crushing, to 
produce the materials for the Daracon Group and external sources. 

The closure of this Quarry would greatly impact future infrastructure projects but also the 800 employees of Daracon. 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ian Gee 


